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Beech Hill Book Fair 
 

We are thrilled to announce that next 
half term we will be hosting our very own 
book fair!  

 
This is an exciting opportunity for you 

and your child to browse and purchase 
books to enjoy together. Keep your eyes 
peeled for more information coming out 

soon! 

Kurling Competition 
 

Four of our Year 6 boys attended a Kurling competition at    

Hipperholme Grammar School this week.  
 

16 schools participated and the Beech Hill boys showed amazing 
skills and resilience. It was a very close competition and Beech 
Hill lost by just one point in the quarter finals. Well done!  

Ofsted Inspection 
 

As you are aware, we had an ungraded Ofsted inspection this week which is a very 'light 

touch' check-in on how the school is doing. We received extremely positive feedback about 
our amazing school and we were incredibly proud to show off the wonderful achievements 

of all our children as well as the hard work of our brilliant staff team.   
 

Thank you to all parents who responded to the Parent View survey.  We look forward to 

sharing the inspection report with you as soon as it is available. 
 

Mrs Bowling, Mrs Cockroft and Mrs Hussain 

http://www.beechhillschool.co.uk
mailto:admin@beechhillschool.co.uk


TT Rockstars Most Correct Answers 
 

Year 2 - Aairah-Noor A (Switzerland) 

Year 3 - Vivaan M (Jordan) 

Year 4 - Ruthvik R (South Africa) 

Year 5 - Fatima H (Denmark) 

Year 6 - Abdul A (Egypt) 

 

Class with the highest accuracy  

Tanzania 

Big Garden Birdwatch 2025 
 

Our Gardening Club members took part in the RSPB (Royal   
Society for the Protection of Birds) Big Garden Birdwatch 
2025.   

 
During their session, the children took note of the birds that 

landed in our school grounds and then submitted them to the 
RSPB.   
 

These are some of the birds that the children saw visit our 
area. 

Attendance Update 
(27.01.2025 to 31.01.2025) 

 
 

Aid Fundraiser for Palestinian and Syrian Refugees in Jordan 
 

Our parent governor, Khizra Khan came in on Tuesday to deliver an assembly about her aid 

fundraiser for Palestinian and Syrian refugees in Jordan.  
 

Our children made postcards and flags to give to the families in the refugee camps .  
 
We are having a non-uniform day on Friday 

6th February to raise money for the      
appeal. Children can bring a cash donation 

on the day or donations can be made by 
following the link below: 
 

Khizra’s Aid Fundraiser  

https://www.sktwelfare.org/giving-together/khizrak/khizra-s-ramadhan-aid-appeal/


Dinner Menu w/c 10th February 2025 

If you require an allergy list please email kitchen@beechhillschool.co.uk 

 

Pavement parking causes a hazard for 
pedestrians, particularly those with   

impaired vision or mobility, prams or 
older people. 
 

Our Pavements are for People        
campaign, aims to encourage                

Calderdale’s drivers to think more 
carefully about parking considerately. 
 

For more information follow the link: 
Pavements are for People 

https://new.calderdale.gov.uk/streets-and-transport/road-safety/pavements-campaign


National Online Safety - Weekly Information 
 

 


